
Kittatinny Rangers 
 

Greetings from the Kittatinny Rangers! 

We enjoyed our new location, Sheridan’s Lodge in Newton, for our annual event 

ending the holiday season. Members and students enjoyed dinner, socializing, and a 

club meeting. 

We proudly welcome our newest members from the Mainstream class: Karen 

Alonge, Ann Bain, Cathy Feenstra, Karen Hartman, and Trevor Johnson. It has been 

an adventure getting to know each of them, including their individual strengths and 

attributes. We look forward to sharing their experience as they square dance with 

familiar faces and new partners. 

Reviewing rosters from 2016-18, it is heartening to see that our Mainstream 

graduates are willing to participate in club leadership. Beth Benson and John 

Franzetti (co-presidents) and Barbara Cathcart (assistant treasurer) are three of our 

newer members who have been voted into key positions. 

Longstanding members maintain our club’s traditions, and we are so appreciative 

of their continuing efforts. Some strong contributors have moved out of the area; we 

wish them well in their new homes and look forward to reuniting with them at special 

events or when they visit. Thank you to Donna and Ron Kornmiller, presidents 2017-

18, Barbara and Jay Ten Eick, who held various positions during their long 

association with the Rangers, and Judy and Frank Sharkey, who graciously angeled 

for several years. 

Club members have been in close touch with our dear friend Lillian Kinney, and 

we are all glad to hear that her insurmountable spirit, family, and friends are helping 

in her fight to regain health. 

You will find current information on our Facebook page and website 

(kittatinnyrangers.com). We invite you to visit and raid at every opportunity – we 

look forward to sharing laughs, dancing, and delicious refreshments. 

http://www.kittatinnyrangers.com/

